
M E M O R A N D U M  

October 26, 1993 

TO : KATHERINE SMITH, DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

FROM : DONNA CANZANO, DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES 

RE : DOCUMENT NO. 11142-93 

Monsanto Chemical Company (Monsanto) filed a request for 
confidential treatment of the information found in Document No. 
11142-93. 

Mark Futrell and I have reviewed this information. The 
Commission had directed us to review the executed lease agreements 
to ensure that they are not materially different from the proposed 
agreements upon which the Commission based its decision. We have 
completed our review and are satisfied that the executed agreements 
are not materially different. Accordingly, these documents should 
be returned to Monsanto because they are no longer necessary for us 
to conduct our business. Thus, there is no need to rule on this 
request for confidential treatment and the document should be 
closed. 


